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Dear Mayor Winstead,

Would you please consider sponsoring the following amendment?

Purposed Amendment:

Whereas the phased zoning map, Attachment A, Exhibit B, shows the rail station
 as a "potential" location, the implementation Phase I shall be contingent on
 Sound Transit selecting a rail station site within a quarter mile of the Attachment
 A. Exhibit B  "potential light rail station" site .

[Rational]

 If the reason for the zoning changes is the location of the Sound Transit Light rail
 station then it is reasonable to make the zoning plans dependent on Sound
 Transit's commitment to a station at 185th.

Thank you,

Peter Watters

Shorelne resident
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